866.859.1745 info@lopfi-prb.com



BOARD OF TRUSTEES

MAYOR MIKE GASKILL

Chairman, Employer Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2019

J. Scott Baxter

Police Employee Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2022

Mayor Gary Baxter

Employer Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2022

Beverly Lambert

Public Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2019

John Neal

Vice-Chairman, Retired Fire Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2020

Tim Hill

Retired Police Trustee Current Term Ends: 01/01/2020

Damon Reed

Fire Employee Trustee

Current Term Ends: 01/01/2020

620 W. 3rd, Suite 200

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201



ARKANSAS LOCAL POLICE & FIRE RETIREMENT SYSTEM

620 W. 3rd, Suite 200

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-2223

Telephone: 501.682.1745 Toll-Free: 866.859.1745

Fax: 501.682.1751 email: info@lopfi-prb.com

website: www.lopfi-prb.com

July 9, 2018

Representative Douglas House House Co-Chairperson Joint Committee on Public Retirement and Social Security Programs One Capitol Mall 5th Floor Little Rock, AR 72201

Re:

Securities Litigation/Investments Lawsuits

Dear Representative House:

This is in response to your June 27, 2018 records request for copies of securities litigation/investments lawsuits covering the past five (5) years. Please let this letter serve as confirmation that the Arkansas Local Police and Fire Retirement System has not participated in such lawsuits. Therefore, there are no documents that would be responsive to this request.

In the event you should have any questions, please feel free to let me know.

Respectfully,

David B. Clark

Executive Director

#



ARKANSAS FIRE & POLICE PENSION REVIEW BOARD

620 W. 3rd, Suite 200

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-2223

Telephone: (501) 682-1745

Toll-Free: (866) 859-1745 Fax: (501) 682-1751 email: info@lopfi-prb.com

website: www.lopfi-prb.com

July 9, 2018

Representative Douglas House House Co-Chairperson Joint Committee on Public Retirement and Social Security Programs One Capitol Mall 5th Floor Little Rock, AR 72201

Re: Securities Litigation/Investments Lawsuits

Dear Representative House:

This is in response to your June 27, 2018 records request for copies of securities litigation/investments lawsuits covering the past five (5) years. Please let this letter serve as confirmation that the Arkansas Fire and Police Pension Review Board has not participated in such lawsuits. Therefore, there are no documents that would be responsive to this request.

In the event you should have any questions, please feel free to let me know.

Respectfully,

David B. Clark Executive Director

A